
Earl’s Diary - Friday - February 7, 2014

Dear Loyal Readers;

This morning turned out to be a beautiful day once again.  One of the exciting events of the 
morning was a fly over by a motorized hang glider.  We heard the buzzing coming our way.  
All I heard was “Earl, get your camera!”  By the time I got set up, the thing was almost out 
of sight.  However, I persevered and waited a few minutes.  The buzzing was soon heard 
again on its return flight.  I was sure lucky to be ready this time.

Later in the day I discovered 
that Blair was at it again with 
his solar oven.

The thermometer inside 
registered 225 degrees.  
Just enough to bake the 
bread without burning it!

I found some other dutch oven 
cooking going on.



! One of the big buzz events Friday 
evening was the arrival of a brand new 
Trillium 15’ trailer.  The excitement was 
so great that poor Doug had 3 ladies 
crawling inside as he was trying to 
unhitch the trailer.  A steady stream of 
onlookers stopped by to have a look-
see.

! This brand is a new edition of the old Trillium that has 
now been licensed to a Canadian firm in Manitoba.

A roaring campfire and singing kept 
everyone warm and entertained for 
the evening.
! Thanks for coming along with 
me today.  It’s been fun and the 
weather has been most cooperative 
with clear blue skies and just a slight 
breeze.  Bye for now - - Earl


